
    
     
Project Overview  

 

To address increasing demand for natural gas across Ontario, Enbridge Gas is proposing to undertake a 
Storage Enhancement Project at its natural gas storage facilities in St. Clair Township. The Project will allow 
Enbridge Gas to store additional natural gas and will increase the deliverability of Enbridge Gas’s storage 
operations. 

 
The Project involves increasing the maximum operating pressure in three existing storage pools (Ladysmith, 
Corunna and Seckerton), and: 

- Re-entering an existing well and converting it to a horizontal well, drilling an observation well. 
- Upgrading an existing natural gas gathering pipeline. 
- Installation of a bi-directional valve and station piping at an existing station. 
- Constructing approximately 2.2 km of natural gas pipeline to connect the Payne Storage Pool to the 

Corunna Compressor Station located on Tecumseh Road, in St. Clair Township, Ontario. 
 

The location of the Storage Enhancement Project and the preferred location of the new pipeline is shown on 
the map below. Construction would begin in 2021. 

 
Preparation of an Environmental 

Report 
 

AECOM has been retained by 
Enbridge Gas to prepare an 
environmental report to assess the 
potential environmental and socio-
economic effects that may result from 
the project, and outline plans for 
avoiding and/or mitigating any effects 
where possible. The environmental 
report will accompany a leave-to-
construct application that will be 
submitted to the Ontario Energy 
Board (OEB) in the fall of 2020. OEB 
review and approval is needed to 
undertake construction.   
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For questions regarding the 
environmental report or the 

project, please contact: 

Mark Van der Woerd 
Senior Environmental Planner 

 
mark.vanderwoerd@aecom.com  

45 Goderich Road, Suite 201 
Hamilton, ON, L8E 4W8 

(289) 439-9803 
 


